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ORCHARD PARK SHERWOOD FOREST RATEPAYERS

May 22,2012

Doñ Menard
Heritage Planner
City of London
300 Dufferin Avenue
London, ON

Re: Heritage Conservation District Designation for Orchard Park/Sherwood Forest Gommunity

Dear Don:

At a very wellattended Annual General Meeting on May 1$ the Lower Medway Valley Ratepayers
Association (a.k.a. Orchard Park/Sherwood Forest Ratepayers) presented the idea of our community
becoming a Heritage Conservation District and what that designation may mean to the homeowners both
in terms of benefits and drawbacks. We then opened the floor to questions and asked for a vote. An
overwhelming majori$ supported the idea and passed a motion asking the Executive to have the Orchard
ParUShenrood Forest community added to the list of potential Heritage Conservation Districts.

Please accept this letter on behalf of our community as our official request to move forward with the
process.

Sincerely,

Therron D. Jones, P.Eng.

cc. George Goodlet


